

Quota Club of Fort Lauderdale, Inc. <u>The Chatterbox</u> – JAN-FEB 2022

WE SHARE

2021 - 2022 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President, Emily McCrater Cell Phone: (954) 400-9687 Email: ekmnfla2@aol.com

Secretary, Sue Sweeney Cell Phone: (914) 246-4403 Email: sueg.sweeney@gmail.com

Treasurer, Carol Zeber Home Phone: (954) 771-8997 Email: <u>ckzeber@icloud.com</u>

Fundraising Chair, Sheila Morris Cell Phone: (954) 614-6550 Email: samatwm@aol.com

Scholarship Chair, Verra Roth Cell Phone: (954) 309-1814 Email: verra.roth@gmail.com

WEBSITE

qifortlauderdale.com

FACEBOOK

facebook.com/QuotaInternationalOfFortLauderdale

NEXT ZOOM MEETING

April 5, 2022 6:30 p.m.

LET'S MAKE A DATE FOR LUNCH!

During our Zoom meeting on February 1st, we talked about finally seeing each other in person for a social time. We decided on a Saturday in March for lunch.

Please pick the Saturdays you would be available -- March 12, 19, or 26. Notify Carol Zeber via Email:

ckzeber@icloud.com

We're looking for a place in south Pompano or north Fort Lauderdale, between I-95 and Federal Highway, so it won't be a long way for any of us. Any suggestions?

Thought for the Day!

As you grow older, you'll find the only things you regret are the things you didn't do.

-- Zachary Scott

Scholarship Committee Update February 7, 2022

Supplemental scholarship awards for the term beginning January 2022 have been awarded to five of the six students who received the regular scholarships in Fall 2021. All six of these students are continuing their studies.

One of our scholarship students, Sabrina Pierre, reported that she is working with her college to have her transcript updated to be accurate. Sabrina received her diploma from Broward College and is now attending USF. We expect to hear from Sabrina again soon and will consider a supplemental award for her when her transcript and schedule are received.

Our awardees are very appreciative of the awards and our interest in and support of their efforts. Their notes of appreciation may be shared in a future Chatterbox! Here is an email excerpt from Jada Strowbridge, our January Chatterbox Star!

Hi Mrs. Roth,

Wow thank you and the Quota team for making me the star of Quota's Chatterbox for this month. Thank you so much also for extending an award to me for this term. I am both honored and grateful!

Thank you again!

Jada Strowbridge University of Central Florida Health Sciences, Class of 2023

Thank you to our Treasurer Carol Zeber for expediting the award checks to each of the students' colleges financial offices. As always, scholarship awards go to the college for each student, rather than to the student directly.

Thanks again to our Scholarship Committee Members President Emily, Elizabeth Dittmar, Kim Mc Carey, Dorothy Seibert, and Carol Zeber!

If you are interested in serving on the Scholarship Committee, please let us know!

Respectfully submitted,

Verra Roth

Scholarship Chair

P. S. Sabrina's transcript and schedule have been received and her scholarship check has been sent to USF.

MORE SCHOLARSHIP THANK YOU NOTES

Hello Ms. Zeber,

I hope you are doing well. Thank you so much for all that you and your organization have contributed to my college education. Please let me know if there is any way I can be of assistance to you in the future. Have an Amazing Day!

Kind Regards, **Imani H.**

Things are going well. I went back to school last week and I am still continuing my studies in Information Technology.

Jonahya Daniel



Birthday Calendar!

January 5 January 28	Carole H Judith	June 25 July 5	Elizabeth Sheila
February 2	Dorothy	August 13 August 22	Jackie Sue
March 10	Emily		
		December 14	Carol Z
April 11	Verra	December 21	Kathleen
April 15	Lea		

JAN-FEB 2022

A Blast from the Past!



OCT 1981

Elizabeth Dittmar
Installed Governor District 27

Miriam
Huckins
&
Elizabeth
Dittmar



Elizabeth & Joanne Jaycox



Ruth Everett & Ellie Conway



Esta Barton, Helen Pease, Jacque, Joyce Livermore, Carol Zeber, Carol Hess, Anita Thompson, Anamarie Baker